

March 24, 2017

Belvedere Community League Board and Members 13223 62 St NW Edmonton, AB T5A 0V5

Dear Belvedere Community League Board and Members,

We are in the early stages of planning and design for the proposed residential development at Station Pointe, located on Fort Road in the Belvedere Community. It is important to share our goals for this project and invite citizen and stakeholder input. On behalf of Homeward Trust Edmonton, I would like to extend an invitation to our public open house, where we will share information and invite your input into how we can best approach and design our proposed residential development.

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

April 24 from 7:00PM to 9:00PM (drop-in)
Informational Presentations: 7:10PM, 7:30PM, 7:50PM, 8:10PM and 8:30PM
Belvedere Community League Hall (13223 62 St NW, Edmonton, AB T5A 0V5)

Please see the attached overview of proposed development and an outline of opportunities for engagement for interested citizens and stakeholders as we move this proposal forward.

The Open House is designed to accommodate as many information needs and community members' schedules as possible. While it will be a drop-in schedule, we will also be presenting project information at five scheduled times (listed above). In addition to the presentations, we will have Homeward Trust Edmonton representatives readily available through the full session to share information and answer questions.

To ensure that everyone has access to a neutral space and environment to express their thoughts back to the Homeward Trust Edmonton team, there will also be independent facilitators on-hand to invite and receive your feedback on the proposed development.

If you are unable to attend the session but wish to learn more about the project, share your input, or have further questions, please contact me at kcooper@homewardtrust.ca or 780.496.7615.

All the best,

Kevin Cooper

Special Projects Coordinator, Executive Office

Homeward Trust Edmonton